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This decision is consistent with our structure of the transaction,
which maintains each institution as a separate entity affiliated
through the nonprofit Four Three Education, Inc.

Both decisions are welcome and the result of many people's diligent
work.

Meanwhile, the two working groups have begun identifying areas
where U of I and UOP can build synergies. The Academic
Programs and Pathways working group, co-chaired by Andrew
Fields and Ben Hunter, is working on a white paper to guide their
work. The Student Services group, chaired by Blaine Eckles, Dean
Kahler and Dan Ewart, is assessing where we can work together
around areas of student success. We look forward to developing
those areas where this affiliation can benefit Idaho’s citizens.  

Go Vandals!

Scott Green
President

president@uidaho.edu
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